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12/10/2023

MS Tania Bright
ST
NSW

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

Having trucks entering and exiting opposite the primary school is dangerous  This road is
already very congested and parking very limited. Children can leave and enter the school
without parents and due to their age have very little hazard perception, an accident will
happen. There is access via Mona vale road which would be suitable.




